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I urge you to support HB 3202, the Night Skies bill. There are SO many reasons to do 

so: the welfare of all wildlife (from bats to bugs to birds), the welfare of us humans, 

and of course a little better viewing experience of the night sky. 

 

Thanks you! 

 

Dave Johnson 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Dave Johnson 

Portland, Multnomah county 


